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Spring Has Sprung!
As the March winds blew on "Sunny Hill" we

had some nice days but also temperatures in the
single digits. We were able to begin our spring

cleanup by grading the tram path, repairing
lawns from snow removal, and bringing new
compost to many of our gardens. Also, much-

needed new flooring was installed in the bridal
suite of the mansion.

In the office, we were able to continue with our
new website development and volunteer

management system. We also looked to the
future by working on our marketing plan and

fundraising documents with two outside
consultants.

This month we were awarded a five-year Zoo
Botanical Garden Aquarium (ZBGA) grant
which will help us continue the care of our

arboretum and garden collections.

We are all looking forward to an exciting season
at Sonnenberg Gardens & Mansion!

​You Can Help...

This past month we had substantial
snowfall and cold weather. Between
mid-January to mid-March heating costs
for our two major historic buildings, the
mansion, and the greenhouse complex
cost over $21k. We would appreciate a
donation of any size to help with these
extra costs this winter.

Donations for Heating

Opening Weekend

https://www.sonnenberg.org/product/share-love-daily-support/


Sonnenberg's opening day will be April 29th
starting with our annual Spring Wildflower
and Orchid Show.

Special admission for the weekend is $10.

Want to re-pot your orchid? Join us on
Friday in the greenhouse with an
experienced orchid expert, Fran Murphy.

Come Saturday or Sunday at 2 pm and learn
about the care of orchids which will be held
in the wine cellar.

Calling Volunteers for 2022 Garden Season
Our non-profit organization needs your help more than ever after living with the
pandemic for over 2 years, and you, our volunteers, will again be one of Sonnenberg’s
greatest assets to our continued success. 

This year’s annual sign-up date will be on May 7 th during "I Love My Park Day” at noon.
Please bring a friend or a family member who may enjoy volunteering this year, everyone
is welcome!

Volunteer Sign-up!

Calling All Artists
Presenting the 21st year of Arts at the

Gardens. Hosting artists from around the
Northeast to join this outstanding award-

winning art show.

http://bttr.im/tiun0


Artist Application

Sonnenberg In The News

You’ve never seen New York like this: Sonnenberg Gardens & Mansion (Video)
We were lucky enough to connect with Scott Trimble, a video journalist at syracuse.com | NYup.com |

Post-Standard and he came in with another drone operator and took some amazing footage last
season. 

Drone Video

Of all the donations that we receive, perhaps no funds are more vital than those given in the
Annual Fund. Your gift today will support our beautiful gardens, historic mansion, and daily

operations which are $2,500 a day all year long. Our mission is to remain one of our
nationʼs most extensively preserved estates and a premier tourism destination in Upstate

New York.

For membership and donations please click below:

Click here to Donate

Click here for
Membership

2022 Coming Events

https://www.sonnenberg.org/aatg/arts-at-the-gardens/?fbclid=IwAR1nW9eWqRteh2HFeVEV6CNaTEetzS-6cjlgf43efzAVgmxoZkbY4iJxZFk
https://www.syracuse.com/living/2021/07/youve-never-seen-new-york-like-this-sonnenberg-mansion-and-gardens-video.html
https://www.sonnenberg.org/product-category/share-your-love/
https://www.sonnenberg.org/product-category/giving/personal-memberships/


​CLOSED for the Season

See you on April 29th, 2022!

 ​  ​  ​  ​

Visit our website

https://www.facebook.com/SonnenbergGardensAndMansion
https://www.instagram.com/sonnenberggardens/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/SonnenbergGnM
https://www.youtube.com/user/SonnenbergGardens
https://www.sonnenberg.org/



